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Rosenberg Corey

From: Mike Buckridge <mikebuckridge@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:50 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

I am a retired landlord in Lane County and have only two residential rentals. The rents I collect on these two 
units are critical to my retirement and this bill will hurt my retirement income, so I urge you to oppose SB 2004-
A. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Mike Buckridge 
87330 Green Hill Road 
Eugene, OR 97402 


